
May 2011 FARC Minutes

The meeting was called to order by President Jennifer KG4YDC.

There were 7 members and two guests present.

Gretchen KE4HGX gave a treasurer’s report and it was accepted 

as were the minutes for the April meeting.

Old Business: Some confusion was experienced during the 

March for Babies, but as we are prepared for emergencies, it 

worked out.

New Business:  Our equipment insurance is changing companies. 

Gretchen will take care of these transactions. 

It was decided there would not be a meeting in June as so many 

people were going to be out of town.  The next meeting will be 

July 23rd.

The drawing was held for the 50/50 and the meeting was 

adjourned.

Respectively submitted:

Gretchen KE4HGX 

Secretary/ Treasurer FARC
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